Dear BCSGA Office,

I am writing to formally resign from my position as Senator of the Bakersfield College Student
Government Association (BCSGA). | want to express my deep gratitude for the opportunity to
serve in this capacity and for the experiences and insights I've gained.

Recent developments have presented me with new professional and academic commitments,
including internships at NASA and the Bureau of Land Management, alongside my roles as a

full-time student, tutor, and personal trainer. Balancing these responsibilities with the demands
of the BCSGA position has become increasingly challenging.

In the best interest of the BCSGA, | believe it is time for me to step aside and make room for
someone who can fully devote their time and energy to this crucial role. | apologize for any
inconvenience this may cause and hope for a smooth transition.

As | step away from my role, | will continue to support the BCSGA and its mission. | have no
doubt that the association will thrive in the coming year and beyond, and | am excited to see the
impactful changes that will be made.

Thank you once again for the opportunity and the trust placed in me during my time as Senator.
It has been an honor and a privilege.

Warm regards,
Harlan



